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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back to a new year in school. I would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new 
families that are joining us and as a school we are very much looking forward to working with 
you as you become part of the WIS community. I hope that you all had a restful summer and 
were able to enjoy the sunny weather. 
 
Our Year 1 and Year 2 children have had a super first week back and we have enjoyed seeing 
so many eager smiley faces. They have worked hard and have adapted back to school 
routines and procedures really well. 
 
The Year R teachers have been very busy completing home visits this week and have enjoyed 
meeting the new families and children ready for Monday. I look forward to meeting all the 
children next week. 
 

 
 
Finally, following the sad news of the death of Queen Elizabeth II yesterday, as a school we 
will be celebrating her life with a special assembly. I am sure you will agree that this is an 
appropriate way for our children to reflect on and understand what has happened.   
 
Kind Regards  

 
 
 

Tina Lagdon  
Head Teacher 
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Staffing 2022/23 
 
Mrs Hayley Sara is working on a Thursday and Friday in her SENCO role so if you need to 
talk to Mrs Sara these are the days she will be available. 
 

Year R Team Mrs Jordan 
Mrs Finch 
Ms Hassan 
Mrs Isham 
Mrs Richardson 
Mrs Brown    PM 
Mrs Gibson   PM 

Year 1 Team Mrs Roache 
Mrs Muir 
Mrs Lehec 
Mrs Crawley 
Mrs Brown 
Mrs Hunn    PM 
Mrs Shaw   PM 

Year 2 Team Mrs Watson 
Mrs Tilbury 
Mrs Gibson 

 
All teachers are entitled to planning, preparation and assessment time each week. These will 
be afternoon sessions which are covered by Mrs Finch and Mrs Isham. Mrs Finch will be 
teaching parts of the science curriculum through forest school and outdoor learning, while Mrs 
Isham will cover PHSE through the Jigsaw programme. 
 
If you have any concerns or worries about anything please email or talk to your child’s class 
teacher. We would respectfully ask you not to email the teachers at the weekend or after the 
end of the working day at 6pm. Teachers will not reply to any emails outside of normal working 
hours. 
 
Teachers email addresses 
 

Mrs Watson sallyw@waynfleteinfants.co.uk  

Mrs Tilbury liannel@waynfleteinfants.co.uk  

Mrs Roache kellyr@waynfleteinfants.co.uk  

Mrs Lehec helenl@waynfleteinfants.co.uk  

Mrs Crawley oliviac@waynfleteinfants.co.uk  

Mrs Jordan LJordan@waynfleteinfants.co.uk  

Mrs Finch AnneF@waynfleteinfants.co.uk 

Ms Hassan Mary.Hassan@waynfleteinfants.co.uk  

Mrs Sara hayleyt@waynfleteinfants.co.uk 

 
Dodgeball 
 
Freestyle are continuing to run a dodgeball club on a Monday after school. All children in Years 
1 & 2 will participate in a taster session on Monday 12th September. After this session children 
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will bring home a letter about the club with instructions on how to sign your child up if they 
wish to join the club. The club will start on Monday 19th September. 
 
Fresh Start Meals Reminder  
 
You can book your child’s meals a week at a time (this needs to be before 12 noon every 
Thursday) or alternatively you can book for the whole term. There is also a late order system 
available should you miss the deadline (you need to book before 9 am on that morning).  
 
If your child is bringing a packed lunch containing grapes, please can we kindly remind you 
to send these in already cut in half. Thank you.   
 
Milk  
 
Milk has been ordered for all new Reception children unless you have requested otherwise.  
Please can we remind you that once your child reaches the age of 5, milk will no longer be 
free and you will need to register an account with Cool Milk  https://www.coolmilk.com/.  
Please note that an account needs to be registered a week before your child’s 5th birthday. 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to the School Office.  
 
Extended Services  
 
Thank you very much to those who have booked extended services for this term.  Invoices 
have been uploaded onto the sQuid online payment system, if you can kindly settle these as 
soon as possible.  
 
For any new Reception children your bookings are confirmed and an email is being sent to 
you individually confirming how you can make payment. Should you have any queries, 
whatsoever, please do speak to Mrs Dawson in the School Office.  
 
We still have spaces available if you would like to make a booking.    
 
Welcome PowerPoint Presentations  
 
Year Reception and Year 2’s PowerPoint Presentations are available to view on their class 
page of the website.  Year 1’s Presentation will be uploaded before the end of next week. The 
presentations contain lots of useful information about the academic year.  
 
Safeguarding 
 
Waynflete Infants’ School is fully committed to keeping all children safe.  
 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility and is at the heart of our school. We are in the 
process of updating our Child Protection and Safeguarding policy to reflect the recent changes 
in legislation. Once this has been approved by the Governing Body the policy will be uploaded 
onto the school website and all parents will be informed and strongly encouraged to read it.  
 
All schools have a Designated Safeguarding Lead and a deputy DSL who lead safeguarding 
and refer any serious concerns to the appropriate body.  Our DSL’s are Mrs Tina Lagdon and 
Mrs Sally Watson so if you have any concerns about any child no matter how small please 
speak to one of these members of staff. The school website has lots of really useful information 
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on safeguarding and contains good advice. If you believe that any child is in immediate danger 
please call Northamptonshire police on 999. For out of hours emergency child protection 
issues please contact: MASH Northamptonshire West 0300 126 7000 
 
National Online Safety  
 
We would like to remind you that the National Online Safety website has lots of posters and 
help guides for all the online platforms, as well as quick helpful video guides to help with some 
top tips for online safety for younger children in KS1. As well as the website you can download 
an app from the Apple/Android Stores. As a member, school and our parents have free access 
to the site and all the resources, below is the link for you to register with National Online Safety:  
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school.  
 
The most appropriate course for our age children is the Annual Certificate in Online Safety for 
Parents & Carers of Children aged 3-7, this will provide you with the knowledge and skills you 
need to feel confident and empowered to help keep children safe online.  The course takes 
approximately 30 minutes and focusses on:  
 
Parenting in a digital world 
What are children accessing online 
Common Risk 
Safety Steps 
 
Access to the course is via the above link and then searching NOS Courses. 
 
 
Next Week  
 

Monday 12th September   We welcome our new Reception children into school  
 
Dodgeball Taster Session for Year 1 and 2  

Tuesday 13th September  Strings commence  

Friday 16th September  Sharing Assembly (Your child will bring home a letter if 
they are sharing) 
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